
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

1) How many children overall are in care or are looked after by your authority (Broken down by UK 
nationals, EU citizens, and other)  
We currently have 864 children in the care of the LA. We don’t record nationality in a reportable 

format so are unable to provide the breakdown requested.  
 

2) How many children are currently being fostered within your authority  
Currently there are 588 looked after children in a fostering placement. 

 

3) How many children are currently in a care home within your authority  
There are currently 91 looked after children placed in a children’s home. In addition there are 13 

children in residential school or disability setting. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
 


